Letter to Parents: Student Safety Measures

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear Parents and Guardians,

At [School Name], the safety and well-being of our students is our highest priority. We are
committed to providing a secure environment for all our students. As part of our ongoing efforts,
we have implemented the following safety measures:

Regular drills for emergency situations including fire, lockdown, and evacuation.
Installation of CCTV cameras in key areas of the campus.

Restricted access to the school premises during school hours.

Mandatory identification badges for all staff and visitors.

Installation of a secure entry system for parents and visitors.

We encourage you to discuss these measures with your child to ensure they understand the
importance of safety protocols. We appreciate your support and partnership in keeping our
school community safe.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[School Name]
[Contact Information]



